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Dear Samuel Mickle School Families,

I am indeed honored to be hired as the Interim Principal of the Samuel Mickle Elementary School. I feel truly
blessed to be part of such a well respected school district and I would like to take this opportunity to introduce
myself to the East Greenwich community.

I have been dedicated to the field of education for over 35 years. I have 16 years of school administration
experience, including 12 years as principal in Gloucester Township School District. Prior to that, I had 20 years
of teaching experience in Science, Math, and Special Education. I taught at both Logan Township Elementary
School and Kingsway Middle School.

Being from this area, I am very familiar with East Greenwich and your commitment to education. I have lived in
Gloucester County since moving from NC in 1993. I am married to my husband Matt of thirty years, and we
have three adult children, Zach (27), MacKell (25), and Jake (21) who all attended Gateway Regional High
School.

As your interim principal, I will collaborate with parents, teachers and assistant principal, Bethanne Barousse to
support the high quality programs that have already been established. It is important to me that everyone (staff,
students, and parents) is excited to be here! This attitude enables us to meet the challenges of academic
excellence in a positive, fun and nurturing environment.

There is a special joy and satisfaction in helping children grow and develop academically, emotionally and
socially. If you should have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact me at
schultess@eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us.

I look forward to serving as your interim principal.

Suzanne Schultes
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